
Dear MVCDC Families, 

 
We have 1 new COVID-19 case to report this week: 
 

 POSITIVE 

LOCATION Students Staff 

Miami View 0 1 

 
Go to https://gettheshot.coronavirus.ohio.gov/ for information about the COVID-19 vaccine, booster shots, and 
other great resources. Click HERE for a list of updated vaccination sites.  Click HERE for information about Dayton 
Children’s COVID-19 vaccination clinics. Households can order a total of four at-home tests from the 
COVIDTests.gov website to be mailed directly to them for free, regardless of how many tests they ordered under 
the previous program. 
 
Please be aware that our area may experience a Measles outbreak. If you have not done so, PLEASE ensure 
your child is up to date on their vaccines, specifically their MMR.  If your child is not vaccinated and their 
classroom has a positive case your child will not be able to return for 20 days, per the local health department. 
If your child needs a first or second dose, please see their pediatrician or the local health department and bring 
your FSS or teacher an updated shot record.  Click HERE for additional information from the Centers for Disease 
Control and Prevention (CDC). 
 

IMPORTANT 2023-24 Program Year ENROLLMENT INFORMATION 
 Please be on the lookout for a LETTER OF INTENT via Child Plus by text message and/or e-mail. Complete 
the form to help ensure you have a spot for your child for next year. You can also use the form to let us know   

if you have a sibling you want to enroll.  

Reserve your spot NOW for program year 2023-24!!! 
 
The Dayton Mall is hosting Kid’s Club with Joe Magic on Monday, January 16 at 11 a.m. in Center Court, 2700 
Miamisburg Centerville Road, Dayton. Joe Magic will share a magical experience with a musical mix of fun 
and illusion. Audience participation, family friendly comedy, music, magic, and a story or two! 
 
The City of Clayton is hosting a Family Movie & Pizza Night on Friday, January 20 from 6-9 p.m. The event will 
be held at Meadowbrook at Clayton, Ballroom, 6001 Salem Avenue, Dayton. Click HERE for more information. 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

Triple P 
Raising Confident, Competent Children 

 
Jan 18 

 
6-7:30 p.m. 

 
click HERE to register 

Family Move & Pizza Night Jan 20 6-9 p.m. Meadowbrook at Clayton 
6001 Salem Avenue, Dayton 

Triple P 
Getting Teenagers Connected 

 
Jan 26 

 
6-7:30 p.m. 

 
click HERE to register 

 

If you have a friend or neighbor looking for quality preschool, please let them know about our Head Start or 
Early Head Start programs. Applicants can call us at 937-2ENROLL or refer them to www.mvcdc.org. Click 
HERE for enrollment information. 

 

MVCDC is still looking for DIFFERENCE MAKERS!  If you or someone you know is looking for a career working 
with children and families, consider joining our team. A complete listing of open positions is available on our 
website www.mvcdc.org. 
 
Just a reminder that we will be closed on Monday, January 16, 2023, for the Martin Luther King, Jr. holiday. 
Have a great weekend! 
 
Gratefully,  
 

 

Berta 

January 13, 2023 
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